
Greetings!
On behalf of the Leadership Team at the North American Division,
we are happy to welcome you to our 18th Annual NAD HR
Conference in Chantilly, Virginia!

Thank you for joining us. Your commitment, dedication, and
contributions to our Church are extremely appreciated and
valued.

Enjoy these next two days packed with practical information,
exceptional tools, and networking opportunities—all planned to
assist you in your role as Seventh-day Adventist leaders and HR
professionals.

Once again, welcome! May God richly bless you during our time
together.

In His Service,

Kyoshin Ahn
Executive Secretary
North American Division


